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                            Press release 

 

Race Meeting 4, due on Saturday, 8 April 2023, has been cancelled today after a track 

inspection at the Champ de Mars, and a meeting with representatives of the People's Turf Plc. 

The call was taken this Friday afternoon, 7 April 2023 by Chief Stipe of the Horse Racing Division, 

Mr. Deanthan Moodley and Racing Stewards. 

 

The fixtures for Race Meeting 4 have been moved to Race Meeting 5, on Saturday, 15 April 2023. 
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